
Principal Message 8/26/22 

Stevenson Families, 

What a fun day with all of our Tacky Tourists.  Everyone that participated looked so cute!  This week was 

filled with excitement as the students learned that a new playground will be coming this year.  I asked 

each student to vote on the play equipment that they wanted, after all it is their playground.  I’m excited 

to announce that Stevenson will be purchasing the Spin Max Tower!  This piece of play equipment 

received 313 of the 508 student votes.  I’ll provide more information about our new playground as I 

have it. 

Our Read-a-Thon is well under way and everyone still has two more weeks to get those pledges and log 

those minutes read.  It is always so exciting to see how many reading minutes Stevenson has acquired.  

It is also exciting to see the funds being raised to support reading curriculum enhancements and teacher 

trainings.  Keep up the great work Stevenson Penguins!  Family Login Page | Pledgestar 

This year Pokémon Cards and toys from home have been arriving at school.  Toys such as playground 

balls, jump ropes, kites, and sidewalk chalk are not an issue, but the Pokémon Cards and other toys have 

become problematic.  Please check your child’s backpack to ensure that they are not bringing these 

items that are causing a disruption to our learning environment.  We appreciate your support with this. 

Please remember that Picture Day is next Friday.  Students are expected to be in uniform for this picture 

as it will be used for their new ID badges and our yearbook.  On September 5th, there is no school in 

celebration of Labor Day.  Wednesday, September 7th from 5-6 pm, there will be an OM meeting in the 

media center for interested families.  We will also hold a Math Night on Thursday, September 8th from 

4:30-5:30 pm so families can experience a math lesson from our new curriculum.  More information 

regarding the details for Math Night will be provided closer to the event. 

If you have experience judging either a school or regional Science and Engineering Fair for Brevard 
County, then we have a volunteer opportunity for you.  Mrs. Gibbs is looking for experts in the 
community who are willing to serve on a SEF Approval Committee.  This committee will be 
responsible for approving all 4th-6th grade SEF projects, training new judges, and judging SEF projects at 
the school level.  For more information about time and date commitments please contact Mrs. Gibbs, 
gibbs.debra@brevardschools.org 
 

Well, that’s it for this week.  We really appreciate all of our volunteers that have been helping with car 

loop.  If you are interested in assisting, click the link.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop   

I hope you have a wonderful weekend!  We will see you Monday after the launch! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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